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April 9, 2007

Dear Dr. P. Jarre:

We have received with pleasure the email from the Consulta dated Feb 26,2007. Your request for a Category II affiliation with ISAM on behalf of your umbrella organization is indeed considered a significant and appropriate step which will be submitted to our ISAM Board at its meeting in Cairo in Oct 2007.

Thanks to all who supported it.

Category II as you may know is an important, symbolic affiliation recognizing a similarity in goals and objectives.  There is no financial support to ISAM nor reciprocity from ISAM in terms of reduced fees for the affiliate society members in participating in our activities such as meetings, member application for our certification exam nor the society's access to a copy of the Journal of Substance Abuse. 
We look forward to eventually enhance our affiliation further and look forward to further dialogue on this matter. The Consulta framework is indeed an interesting coordinating structure for national professional organizations which may be a model for other countries where professional organizations lack such coordinating bodies. We also hope to be able to welcome you and other interested members from Italy to our annual meeting in Cairo in October 2007 or future meetings closer to Italy.

Thank you once more for your interest and looking forward to our further relationship.

Yours very truly, 
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N. el-Guebaly, MD                        


T. Gawad MD

Exe. Med. Dir.                                


President
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